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Response to Comment Letter R 
U.S. Army Corps of Engineers 
August 4, 2016 

R-1 As described in Final EIR Section 2.1 Biological 
Resources, a blue line stream, Los Coches Creek, traverses 
the site from east to west along the southern boundary.  The 
Resources Protection Ordinance (RPO) wetland 
encompasses the southern riparian forest and would not be 
impacted by the proposed project. The proposed project 
will not impact jurisdictional waters of the U.S.; therefore, 
a Clean Water Act Section 404 Permit is not required for 
the proposed project. 
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